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Dear Salutation:

Sara Ashton ’10 has always wanted to both own a restaurant and be a teacher, so she is pursuing a double major to obtain a master’s degree in Special Education and a bachelor’s degree in Business.  Chris Davis ’09, a communication studies major, dreams of a sports broadcasting job with ESPN, although Dominion Resources has already offered him a job after he worked in their Corporate Communications department last summer. Bekah Phelps ’08 plans to go overseas and pursue a career or volunteer in environmental sciences and animal habitat conservation.
Sara, Chris, and Bekah are Longwood students working hard to fulfill their dreams, and with the help of our faculty, staff, and donors like you, they will achieve their goals and go on to become citizen leaders in their local communities.  Longwood is preparing them to make a difference in their families, in their workplaces, and in their hometowns, and we are proud to graduate young men and women who represent the bedrock of life in America today.

We are working together to offer the highest quality educational experience possible to help our students grow both academically and personally.  The opening of our new Center for Health and Fitness allows our students to focus on health and wellness of their bodies and minds.  Our Athletics department’s move to Division I has energized school spirit and brought our students together to cheer on their fellow student-athletes.  The construction of a new Communication Studies and Theatre building will provide a modern and creative academic space for our faculty and students in these disciplines.  
In addition, our largest freshman class ever arrived in Farmville in September.  Their average GPA score of 3.4 is indicative of the level of students we are attracting in an increasingly competitive entrance process.  The interest in Longwood is strong, and our reputation is growing.  I am excited about the promise for the coming year – with your help. 

State budget deficits have resulted in more than a $1.3 million cut in Longwood’s state support for the 2007-2008 year, but we are refusing to let this unfortunate situation affect the services for our students and the level of the education they receive.  With support from alumni, parents and friends of Longwood, we can demonstrate the loyalty of our Longwood family and maintain the educational experience that our students have come to appreciate.  

With this in mind, I would like to ask for your continued support of the Annual Fund at the  
President’s Circle level this year.  

Your last gift of $1000 made a tremendous impact on our campus, and I know I can count on you to continue to show your support of Longwood’s students and faculty by increasing your gift for this year to remain a member of the President’s Circle with a gift of $1250.
The President’s Circle is a select group of visionary leaders who share a common commitment to educational excellence, student success, and service to society.  President’s Circle members bring distinction to Longwood not only though their dedication to Longwood’s values and vision, but through their exceptional generosity.  

This year, for the first time in ten years, we have announced new giving levels for the President’s Circle, starting at $1250.  We believe that the changes are positive for donors and Longwood, come at the right time in Longwood’s history, and keep pace with inflation.  I am hopeful that you can rise to the challenge and help Longwood achieve financial stability.

When we join together in support of Longwood University, we help to achieve important goals – better educational opportunities, highest quality faculty, new technologies.  By supporting Longwood at the President’s Circle level, you not only demonstrate your own unwavering pride in Longwood, you also inspire others to join in the united effort to reinforce our University’s outstanding programs and operations.  

You should not forget that with every gift you make, you are playing a role in our students’ future –and they truly appreciate your efforts.  

Keisha Phillips ’08 is looking forward to graduation in May and using her psychology degree as a therapist for abused children.  The impact of your gift is exemplified by Keisha’s feelings about Longwood: “I do not believe I would have obtained the education and relationships I have received from Longwood at any other university.  This university has helped me grow and learn in ways nothing else has.  My heart truly forever belongs to this campus.  Whenever anyone asks me if I like it here, I tell them, ‘No.  I love it.  I wouldn’t want to be anywhere else.’”

The commitment of our donors, trustees and campus community to Longwood’s success in the future will guarantee that many more students like Keisha, Chris, Sara, and Bekah will realize their dreams on our campus.  Thank you so much for your continued dedication, generosity, and enthusiasm for Longwood.  

With warmest personal regards,

Patricia P. Cormier

President  
P.S.  I have included an Annual Fund brochure so you can review our five new President’s Circle giving levels, as well as a new monthly or quarterly giving option by credit card.      
